
CITY OF ROSEBURG 
POTENTIAL PUBLIC WORKS COMMISSION QUORUM 

December 1, 2022 

NOTICE 15 HEREBY GIVEN that members of the Roseburg Public Works Commission 
will be touring the City of Roseburg Fulton Street Maintenance Shop beginning at 3:30 
p.m. on Thursday, December 8, 2022. Although a quorum of the Commission may be
present for the tour, no deliberation on City matters and no formal action will be taken.

Anyone desiring more information regarding this notice may contact the Public Works 
Department by calling (541) 492-6730 

Dawn Easley 
Public Works Director 
Dated: December 1, 2022 

* * * AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT NOTICE * * *

Please contact the City Administration Office at least 48 hours prior to the 
scheduled meeting date if you need accommodations in accordance with the 

Americans with Disabilities Act. 
TDD users, please call Oregon Telecommunications Relay Service at 800-735-2900 
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